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ASG completes partnerships with two leading eye hospitals in Lucknow, Uttar Pradesh and Ambala, Haryana

ASG Eye Hospitals has announced partnerships with two leading eye hospitals – Kapil Eye Hospital in Ambala, Haryana and 
Garg Ophthalmic Centre in Lucknow, Uttar Pradesh. Taking its domestic footprint to 50 world-class eye hospitals, the 
acquisition is ASG’s 9th of the year, and it marks the company’s entry into Haryana and expansion of its footprint in Uttar 
Pradesh.

Following its successful fundraise of Rs 1500 crore in July 2022 from General Atlantic and Kedaara Capital, ASG is 
accelerating its doctor-led mission to enhance the quality of care, deliver eye care for all and improve quality of life across 
India.

Dr Arun Singhvi, Chairman and Managing Director, ASG Hospital said, “The year 2022 has seen us expanding our footprint 
to provide the best of eye care to patients across the country. We look at these acquisitions as partnerships where we can 
provide our expertise in scaling up operations and create synergies with our pan-India network. Our vision is to create a world-
class eye care platform with advanced ophthalmic technologies for diagnosis and treatment and these partnerships are an 
important part of expanding and improving our network and services. We will continue to evaluate opportunities for organic 
and inorganic growth to reach 200 hospitals within the next 36 months as we continue with our doctor-led model of eye care."
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